
Recreational Dock Owner Society 
NOTICE 15 

 
The Vancouver Fraser Port Authority has just sent by email an Update Notice dated 
December 4, 2024.  The Notice addresses two areas: 
 

1. Notice of license fee increase  

2. Notice of a name change on the license agreement from Recreational Dock 

Program to Private Residential Dock Program 

 
This notice does not impact any of our current license agreements other than the name 
change.  Furthermore, this does not change the work that the Recreational Dock Owner 
Society and Bennett Jones LLP is doing for the Residents who own property along the 
waterfront in the jurisdiction of the Vancouver Fraser Port Authority. 
 
 
In reference to the fee increase, even though we do not agree with such a significant 
increase in fees, we will still only focus on the issue ensuring we can get a fair license 
agreement and will address the fee increase amount at a later date. 
 
For those who did not receive the email from the Port, attached is a copy of what was 
sent out. 
 
 
Your RDOS Executive 
 
Ryan Sayer / Pat Dennett / Ken Backman / Daphne Herberts / Dave Reed 
Kate Fraser / Darren Ferbey / Damian Regan / Gunnar Eggertson 
 
 


